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September 2019 Newsletter  
 

Ruskin House School 
 

Firstly.  I would like to say thank you to all our leavers for all your 

thoughtful comments and feedback. 

Let’s give  a big  welcome to all  our new families this month.   We feel 

so lucky to work with your children and every day brings unexpected 

joy.  Partnership with parents is most important to us at RHS, because 

we understand that 

“Parents are children ‘s first and most enduring educator. When parents 

and practitioners work together in early years setting, the results have a 

positive impact on children’s learning and development. 

Please note the office door is always open and should you wish to talk 

to a member of the team. 

 

What’s New at Ruskin House School 

Our new initiatives will build strong foundations that will make a difference 

to children’s future success at RHS to embrace Cultural Capital in our 

practice. 

French Classes  

Monthly cookery class for all age group 

Weekly story telling sessions  

 

 

  

Staff deployment 

To meet our legal and statutory 

requirements, I had to make 

some minor changes across the 

nursery to ensure continuity and 

to meet constraints.  There will be 

times when staffing does not go 

to plan, whereupon daily 

changes do occur to staff 

deployment. Our main objectives 

are to ensure that children at RHS 

are provided with same enriched, 

stimulating environment indoors 

or outdoors that is fun, safe 

secure, happy and welcoming. 

Staff deployment currently in all 

classes   

Pre-sch – Chris – Paola & Ayla  

Under 3 room Kim, Avril, Viktoria 

Khushbu – & Merlin  

Spring Class – Paula, Nikki, 

Ferdous, Charmaine and the 

Deputy Maria  

Merlin will start her mat leave at 

the end of the month. 
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Golden Rules  

We will be using the resources below to promote positive behaviour across the nursery which is aged and child appropriate including 

taking into consideration different learning styles.  

• Well done Zelda Zebra you are gentle. 

• Well done Louis Lion you are honest 

• Well done Mona Monkey you listen well 

• Well done Gina Giraffe you look after things  

• Well done, Elsa Elephant you try hard 

• Well done Alfred Alligator you are kind and helpful 

This approach will allow children to recognise the animals in order to ensure positive consistent behaviour which also can be 

reinforce at home 

The rules will be displayed in every room and discussed with the children on a regular basis, to enable them to become 

familiar and to reinforce positive behaviour.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can we request 

that you do not use 

plastic bags to store your 

child clothes on the coat 

hooks for the reasons of 

health and safety Thank 

you  

 

Up and coming events 

Pyjama day Thursday 26th September 2019  

Coffee morning Friday 27th September 

2019 

Culture week beginnings 21st October 2019 

Children Photo shoot 13th November 2019  

 

 


